
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Coach, 

 

 Enclosed please find your copy of the 2014 Divisional Entry form. I hope you find 

all of the information necessary within the enclosed packet. Please note the deadline dates 

for returning your entry and ancillary forms. 

 If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. I look forward to 

hearing from you and hope you have a great finish to the season. 

 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

        Bob Reolfi     

        Meet Director, Divisional Swim Meet 

        330-353-0140 

        reobob@aol.com 


